
Party the Night Away

Make a night of it with your loved ones.
Norwood Hall’s Pitfodels Suite offers

dinner dance space for up to 150 guests,
with a private drinks reception space,

stage, dancefloor and two function bars.

Our packages can include an arrival
drink, table wine, 3 course meal and DJ

keeping you dancing until the early hours. 

Celebrate your Anniversary
at Norwood Hall Hotel

Private Dining

Intimate celebrations are at home at
Norwood Hall. Our cosy Inchgarth Suite is
the perfect venue for your dining, whether

you join us for lunch, Sunday Roast,
Afternoon Tea or dinner. We can work

with you to create a bespoke menu which
caters to requirements of all your guests,

whilst making the memories to last a
lifetime.

We also have our Library, Blairs Suite,
Garthdee Suite & Tapestry Restaurant

available for private hire.   

info@norwood-hall.co.uk
01224 868 951

Accommodation

Norwood Hall Hotel offers stunning views
of the Scottish countryside from the

comfort of our luxurious and peaceful
guest rooms.

Our 73 bedrooms are comfortable,
traditionally furnished with classic décor

and are fully equipped with all the
essential modern conveniences.

If you're looking for the ultimate in
comfort, treat yourself to an upgrade for

even more space and little extras.
Celebrate in a spacious Feature Suite and

enjoy the utmost in luxury with high
ceilings and bay windows in the original

house rooms.

Tapestry Restaurant

Immerse yourself in a dining experience in
our decadent restaurant with tapestry

walls next to a roaring fireplace.

Enjoy the very best Scottish cuisine in
relaxed and stylish surroundings, with

contemporary dishes made from the best
local ingredients.


